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Planning Our Future

May 17, 2023

Central Nebraska Interact #22574
Attn: Nicole Badgley

78170 Dr. 430

Cconto, NE 68860

Dear Nicole,

The Scholarship and Grants Committee recommended, and the full Board of
Directors of the Custer County Foundation approved a $5,000.00 grant to
Central Nebraska Interact #22574. The Foundation Board requires that these
dollars be spent to help with fountains to revitalize the Arnold Recreation Pond,
as specified by the grant application.

Before grant money is awarded, an invoice will be required. The money raised
to fund these grants is raised locally; therefore, if possible, organizations are
encouraged to purchase items or services from Custer County businesses. Please
let me know when you are ready to receive the grant. We will arrange for a
check presentation and a quick photo at that time. This grant will expire in 180
days.

Acknowledgment of this grant is appropriate. Information released concerning
the Custer County Foundation and this grant should include the following
statement: The Custer County Foundation is a non-profit community trust,
which is structured to seek out, receive, and administer funds to meet the present
and future needs of the residents of Custer County.

It is a pleasure to assist you in your charitable endeavors. If you have questions,
you may contact me at 308-872-2232 or CusterFoundation@msn.com.

Congratulations!

\z?wst regardsl,

Lindsay R. Cdok
Executive Director
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